
NEW YORK CITY 
TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 
Notice of Commission Meeting 

 
THE NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION will hold a 
Commission Meeting on Wednesday, December, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. This 
Commission Meeting will be held online. There will be no in-person public 
meeting.  
 
To view the Commission Meeting, please access the live-stream video feed at 
www.nyc.gov/tlc.   
 
Simultaneous transcription services will be available on the live-stream. 
 
TLC can provide language services following the meeting if you speak limited 
English. If you need language assistance regarding the content that was discussed 
at the meeting, please email tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov for additional information. 

 


